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As a law aiding citizen, life long Oregon resident and father of two daughters who are 

nearing 18 years old. I oppose this unconstitutional bill. My daughters are responsible 

and trained to use firearms. Why should they not have the right to defend 

themselves. Oregon has really changed for the worse, and this bill is just another 

example of why people continue to leave for states where their rights are protected.  


